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Communications 

Homeowner Fuel Rebate offered again 
 

Start Date: November 4, 2014 
End Date: March 31, 2015 
Nunavut                     45 sec 

 
Last winter, the Government of Nunavut (GN) offered a Homeowner Fuel Rebate to 
help Nunavummiut manage higher home heating costs.  
 
The GN is now offering eligible homeowners in Nunavut another $500 fuel rebate to 
help offset the cost of homeownership.  
 
To be eligible for the rebate, individuals must prove they owned a home in Nunavut on 
October 31, 2014 and that it was their primary residence on that day. 
 
For more information or to download application forms, please visit 
www.gov.nu.ca/finance or the Department of Finance offices in Iqaluit, Rankin Inlet, 
Cambridge Bay or Igloolik. You can also email homefuelrebate@gov.nu.ca or call  
1-800-316-3324. 
 
The deadline to apply for the Homeowner Fuel Rebate is March 31, 2015.  
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